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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE PRESIDENT AND BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE  

VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN, McHENRY & KANE COUNTIES, ILLINOIS  
ON MARCH 19, 2024 

HELD IN THE VILLAGE BOARD ROOM 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 
Public Hearing before the corporate authorities, to consider the following item: 
 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 
 
ROLL CALL: Village President Debby Sosine, called the Public Hearing to order at 7:25P.M. with Village 
Clerk, Fred Martin, calling the roll.  
 
Trustees Present: Brian Dianis, Jerry Glogowski, Maggie Auger; John Spella, Laura Brehmer, Bob Smith, 
and Village President Debby Sosine.  
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Nadim Badran, Public Works Director; Todd 
Walker, Assistant Village Manager; Patrick Knapp, Acting Community Development Director; Dennis 
Walker, Chief of Police; and Attorney, Kelly Cahill. 
 
CONFIRMATION OF PROPER PUBLICATION AND FILING OF DOCUMENTS: 
President Sosine indicated the documents were reviewed all are in order. 
 
SUMMARY OVERVIEW OF PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN OF THE 
FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING MAY 1, 2024 AND ENDING APRIL 30, 2025 
 
RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
None 
 
RECEIVE VILLAGE BOARD COMMENTS: 
Trustee Brehmer thanked administration, department directors and employees for their efforts improving 
processes and efficiency where needed. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
President Sosine adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:26 PM 
                                                       
     Submitted:   
                                                                
     _______________________________     
                 Village Clerk, Fred Martin 
Approved this 2nd day of April, 2024 

      
________________________________ 

                                                                                        Village President, Debby Sosine  


